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please do not reintroduce a toll on the M4. We the people of NSW have already paid for the M4. 
WE should not be forced to pay for driving on the older sections on the M4. Outer western Sydney 
motorists have already paid for this road. It is unfair to charge motorists to drive on roads already 
fair and squarely paid for. Put a toll on the new sections if you must. 


